
Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., 
Principal,
McGill University,
M 0 1ITR E A L.
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MONTREAL, Feb. gth., 1922.

Dear Sir Arthur : -

Referring to yours of the 

25th. of January, I enclose a copy of letter 

sent to the Royal College of Physicians and 

Surgeons, but there is no objection whatever 

to yonr communicating direct, providing iu is 

not too much of a tax on your time.

I will advise you later when

their reply comes to hand.

Yours sincerely,
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